

ACE's HIGHlights 19 January 2018

Let me share this whole new world with you

THE magical world of Pantomime came to ACE this week. Starting on Thursday with our Aladdin themed special lunch. The children tucked into Aladdin's special fish and chips





and a fancy cup cake . They were also treated to music from the film and a hall decorated with lamps

and lanterns.



And then ... On Friday as a special treat from the PTA the children all enjoyed a performance of Aladdin brought to us by M & M Theatrical Productions. The children all thoroughly enjoyed joining in with the cheers and the boos!



The Power of Prayer

DO you find comfort in the power of prayer? Perhaps you would like to make some new friends. Then why not come to our Parents Prayer Group. The dates for the



prayer meetings this term are: 31 January, 28 February and 21 March. Everyone is welcome. The meetings are run by Jen Dougherty and take place in the evening. If you would like to attend please contact the school office for venue and time.



IF you requested an after school club for your child you should have now received confirmation of your allocated club. Please be sure to make your payment before the club begins next week as non payment will result in the place being reallocated to another child.

Keeping us informed

AS many of you will know, mornings are a very busy time for our school office. Mornings are the time when we produce registers, count numbers for school lunch and keep track of absences. You can help us keep these records accurate by calling the school office before 8.45 am if your child is going to be absent from school. In addition if your child would like to go on to school lunches or from school lunch to packed lunch, please complete the form in the office giving 1 weeks notice as it helps the kitchen with ordering.

Coughs and Sneezes

IT's that time of year when we are not only feeling cold by catching colds too. We use so many boxes of tissues in school and could not cope without your generous donations. Perhaps you could pop a box in you shopping trolley next time and help us keep germs at bay!